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My family supports Council file 14-0331
PLEASE do not put commercial energy generation plants in our neighborhood!
These plants belong in commercial areas NOT residential, agricultural or open spaces.....
The City of L.A. NEEDS to enact legislation  that will  responsibly decide where these plants will be allowed.
 I have solar on my roof and love it!  Solar is a great thing, but we need to do it 
RIGHT.
   Thank you.
Christi Ausherman


